December 11, 1941

Brs. Annetie Davison
Apartment 11 E

415 Central Park West
f%ew York

Yy dear ¥rs. Davisont

Thank you very much for your note of
December 10th, enclosing seversl original letters
from Dr. Jacobi to the late Dr. Davison. I am
very glad to have these; they will be added to
the Hospital's historiecsl collection.

I hope that some time we may be permitted
to hsve Dr, Davison's house-staff diploma. Froa
our point of view, it is a rather ra€e snd valuable
specinmen.

A copy of the Hount Sinei Journal contain-
ing the obitusry of Dr. Davieson will be sent to you
as soon a8 it :ds received from the printer.

Sincerely yours

JOSEPH TURNER, ¥. D.
Director



